
  

 

 

      

   

 

 
   

September Birthdays 

                     26 Debbie Turnbull      26 Warren Wade 

27 Bob James      27 Marie Matlin       27 Shari McCullough 

                     29 Paul Selchau            30 Spring Wills 
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  COMING UP: 
 

Weekly Meetings: 

     Sundays    9:00 a.m.  Adult Sunday School in Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall   
     Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service in the Sanctuary 
     Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School and Childcare during Worship Service. 
     Tuesdays  7:30 a.m.  Breakfast, Fun, Conversation, Study,  Alma Mendosa Room 
     Tuesdays  9-12 a.m.  Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers 
     Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study    
     Wednesdays 3:00     Christian Spirituality Group, Library 
     Thursdays 9:00 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 
     Thursdays and Fridays, Counseling appointments with Kathy Mooney, Fireside Room 
     Thursdays 6:30 p.m. Choir Practice, Alma Mendosa Room    
     Fridays      5:00 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties    
     First Sundays Communion 10:00 a.m. 
     First and Third Mondays  6-8 p.m.  Jr. High Youth Group,  Preston Hall 
     Second and Fourth Mondays 608   Jr. High Youth Group, Fort Bragg 
     First Mondays 5:00 p.m. Worship Committee Meeting,   
     Third Mondays  4:00 p.m. Deacon’s Meeting, in the Ronn Garton Library        
     Second Tuesdays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets Alma Mendosa Room    
     Last Wednesday Evenings of Month, 5:00 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner, Preston Hall                    

 

 

  
 
 

Mendocino Presbyterian Church 
Donald McCullough, Pastor  

44831 Main Street * P.O. Box 105 * Mendocino * CA * 95460 * 
Telephone (707) 937-5441    *   Fax (707) 937-0524   *    www.mendopres.org   

Office email address: evelyn@mendopres.org 
Office Hours: Monday – Friday 10:00 – 5:00 (lunch 12-1) 

 

    

This Morning We Welcome Back 

The Rev. Dr. Robert Conover 
We are honored to have with us this morning  

Bob Conover. Bob is the Stated Clerk of Presbytery of the Redwoods and 
a great friend to MPC. Please say hello and introduce yourself to him after 
the service. 
              As you may remember, Catherine Putnam-Netto was to be with 
us last week and also today until she and her husband John were in a 
motorcycle accident in Salt Lake. We are pleased to be able to tell you that 
they are both doing very well and recovering rapidly. 
              Pastor Don and Shari will be returning from their vacation early 
next week and Don will be preaching next Sunday. 

     
  

 

 

 

Tyler Lincoln 

 

Memorial Concert 

Saturday, October 1, 2011 at 2 pm 
Mendocino Presbyterian Church 

Reception to follow at Preston Hall 
 

              Tyler was a very accomplished musician and also choir director at 

Mendocino Presbyterian Church during the late 1980’s. He was much loved here at 

MPC and in the Mendocino musical community. He was one of the founders of 

Symphony of the Redwoods. 
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FLORAL ARRANGEMENTS  NEEDED 

 

      If you would like a turn providing flowers for Sunday worship, either by 
 making arrangements or calling a florist to send flowers please call the church 
 office so we do not have over-lapping plans.  937-5441   
 

      Thank you!  We encourage you to help add to the beauty of our sanctuary 
 on Sundays for our worship service. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Eclectica in Concert! 
            Eclectica, the wonderful acappella group who participate in our Sunday worship often 

 will be in concert with four other groups. If you enjoy Eclectica which I’m sure you do, 

 you will want to attend: 

ACAPPELLA  SUMMIT 
Friday, September 30, 2011, 7:30 pm 

 

First Baptist Church 

Corner of Pine and Franklin, Fort Bragg 

Suggested donation $15 at door 

 

Presented by Gloriana Musical Theatre. 

  

 

You   are  invited               You   are  invited               You   are  invited               You   are  invited                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        ����                                                                                                                                                                            

             
 

THE LODGE AT THE WOODS 
 

SIXTEENTH ANNIVERSARY 

OPEN HOUSE 

 

LUAU 

                       
 

ULA, PUPUS, MAI TAIS 
 

 

CELEBRATING THE LONGEVITY OF 

OUR RESIDENTS5 
 

FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 30, 2011 

2 – 4 PM 

 

43300 LITTLE RIVER AIRPORT ROAD 

LITTLE RIVER 

 

CALL 937-6132 FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 

                           
 

Announcement from the Lord’s Land 
  “Keith Luker will be leading worship and sharing about Revival at the 

Lord's  Land on Friday, September. 30th at 7:00 p.m. This is a free event but we'll be  

taking up an offering for Keith's ministry. All are welcome. 

  The Lord’s Land is located at 30660 Navarro Ridge Rd, south of Albion on 

Hwy  One. For more information please call 937-4078.” 

 


